
From: Ken & Barbara Arnold
To: HEE Exhibits
Subject: Re. HB4151
Date: Sunday, February 9, 2020 12:45:10 PM

﻿To Oregon Legislatures
This bill seems to be another way to tax Oregonians!
This legislature seems to be focused on forcing new, energy clean and efficient vehicles on us,
 which are not inexpensive.  
Then you place a tax on them on top of it???!!!!  So you are punishing people that buy new,
energy efficient, vehicles by taxing them???  No new taxes!!

Sincerely
Barbara and Ken Arnold
79117 Otis Valley Rd
Drewsey OR 97904
541-493-2728


